Cyndie Martel

From:

wendy huck <wendy.huck@gmail.com> Wednesday, March 5, 2025 3:14 PM

Sent: To:

CouncilAll

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Please keep the fire station!

Dear Council Members, A fire station is essential for our safety and security. It also maintains our property values and insurance coverage. I am willing to pay \$1,000 more in annual property taxes to support a bond measure to rebuild the station. I am also willing to donate to a charitable endowment in support of the station over the longer-term.

I can't make the council meeting next week when you discuss this but please make note of my comments. Surely let's learn from what happened in LA recently.

All the best, Wendy Huck (147 Lagunitas Road)